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“The secret of success is to do the common things uncommonly well."  

John D. Rockefeller 

 

A+ Science, a CRO run by its employees  

 

Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated 

personnel with focus on customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference 

A+ Science participated during Bio-Europe 2015 in Munich. 3520 delegates and 
1886 companies from 55 countries were present during this event.  Many of 
the companies we met with were inspired by our philosophy and vision. 
 
Learn more about our PV services: 

A+ Science pharmacovigilance department has extensive experience of safety 
surveillance and can provide a full-service or customised pharmacovigilance 
support. We offer pre-and post-marketing services, safety database and case 
management, 24/7 safety physician, back-up function during holidays, 
literature search, internal audits and writing of aggregated reports; PSUR and 
DSUR and much more. 
 
You can hire us for an independent PV audit of your organisation. If you are 
about to apply for approval for your first Marketing Authorisation you might 
want to consult us to ensure you have everything in place from a 
pharmacovigilance perspective.  
 



 

We also provide pharmacovigilance consultants for outsourcing assignments 
when you need to strengthen your team for a long or short period of time. 
Check our website here to learn more about our pharmacovigilance services or 
contact our Director of Pharmacovigilance Services, Eva Stenqvist 
eva.stenqvist@a-plusscience.com 
 
Relationships are important to us. Reach out to learn more about how our 
approach, experience and flexibility deliver success for our clients. Partnership 
with us is an extension of your drug development team. A dedicated clinical 
research team will work to build a relationship with you to establish a shared 
vision and trust. 

 

A+ Science will be attending Pharma Outsourcing which will take place on  
December 9 at Stockholm Waterfront. If you will be participating and wish to 
meet us there, please send an email to info@a-plusscience.com 
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